
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

3. LIVING STREETS – INTRIGUE AND UNCERTAINTY TOUR – TUCKERS ROAD 
 
 The Board received a report from the Living Streets Advocate regarding the Intrigue and Uncertainty 

Tour and its implications for Tuckers Road.  He advised that David Enwicht, the speaker for the event, 
was unable to attend during Neighbourhood Week but could come the following week.  Board 
members asked that residents of other streets be invited to attend the event to hear about the new 
traffic calming concepts. 

 
 The Board decided to support the activities in Tuckers Road during the week 9–15 November 2003, 

and to assist with funding of activities. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


